
 

 

Police Commission 
February 16, 2017 

6:45 p.m. 
 

Present: Commissioner Dan Torres, Commissioner Julie Seyfert-Lillis, Chief Joe Snyder. 
Absent: Commissioner Neil Bettez, Commissioner Jeff Logan, Commissioner Marty Irwin. 
 
At 6:48 p.m. the meeting was opened with the pledge. 
 
Monthly Report-January 2017: 
Defensive Action Reports (1) 

1. Criminal Contempt 1st, Harassment 2nd, Unlawful Imprisonment 1st, Aggravated Family 
Offense and Unlawful Possession of Marijuana. 

 
Commendations (4) 

1. A card was received thanking Officers Quigley, Morrissey and Lloyd, from a woman whom 
they delivered news of the death of a friend to.  

 
At 6:51 p.m. Commissioner Bettez arrived. At 6:52 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Torres 
to formally open the meeting. Seconded by Commissioner Seyfert-Lillis, all aye votes cast, motion 
carried.  
 

2. A note was received from a woman thanking Officer Carpinelli and Dispatcher Mayer, for 
their assistance in conducting a welfare check on her friend. 

3. An email was received from SUNY Police thanking Sgt. Fuoco, Officer Bulson and Officer 
Stroh, for their assistance with an arson case on campus. 

4. A phone call was received from a woman thanking Officer Carpinelli for his help when her 
son slid off the roadway due to bad weather. 

 
Discussion-Blue Moon Cabaret: 
Chief Snyder indicated that charges have been filed against the Corporation in connection with the 
arrests made for prostitution at the Blue Moon Cabaret. 
 
At 6:58 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Torres to go into Executive Session for the 
purposes of discussing personnel. Seconded by Commissioner Seyfert-Lillis, all aye votes cast, 
motion carried.  
 
At 7:15 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Torres to come out of Executive Session with no 
action taken. Seconded by Commissioner Seyfert-Lillis, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
At 7:16 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Torres to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by 
Commissioner Bettez, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Rosanna Mazzaccari 
Town Clerk 


